
GUIDANCE FOR CHILDREN ON THE 

REOPENING OF SCHOOL 

FROM 8TH JUNE



You are probably wondering what school 

is going to look like when you return. 

You might have already seen things on TV 

about how different school might look 

when you return and you may be feeling a 

little anxious or worried.

Hopefully this information will make you feel 

better about returning to school. 



When you arrive

You will walk up the drive as normal with 

your parent or carer. Please make sure 

you keep your distance from other 

families. 

A member of staff will be at the top of the 

drive to welcome you and direct you. 



When you arrive

If you are in nursery or reception or are 

with a parent with a pram then you will 

either go up these stairs or take the ramp 

up to the EYFS gate. 

Nursery and reception children will queue 

outside their classrooms on the marked 

spots. 

Parents with prams needing access to the 

main playground can make their way 

through the EYFS outdoor area. 



When you arrive

Everyone else will slowly make their way 

up the stairs into the playground. 

Remember if there are other families in 

front of you, give them their space and 

always stay with the parent or carer 

dropping you off. 

The gates will open at 8.25 to allow plenty 

of time for people to get into the school 

grounds. Please do not come any earlier.



When you arrive

Year 1 children will be able to access the 

playground outside their classroom 

through these gates.

You will then see marked spots to show 

you where to stand and wait until you are 

allowed to enter school. 



When you arrive

Years 2 to 6 will make their way into the 

main playground in the usual way up this 

path. This is a one way system so you can 

only walk up this way. To exit the 

playground you must go a different way. 

You will then see marked spots in the 

playground to show you where to stand. 

Each year group will have its own marked 

spots which will be opposite your 

classroom. There will be adults to direct 

you where to stand. You must not play in 

the playground. 



When you go home 

Your parents will enter the playground at 

the end of the school day in the same 

way to collect you. 

They will queue on the spots outside your 

classroom and then your teacher will 

dismiss the children one at a time. 

You will then walk past the year 6 

classroom and exit around the back of 

the school building. There will be adults to 

direct you where to go. 



When you go home 

To leave the school you will follow the 

path around the back of the building and 

then go through the gate pictured. Then 

down the path which can either bring 

you out onto Cousin Lane or you can 

walk past the house and down the 

opposite side of the school drive. 

Mrs Mitchell will be there to direct you. 


